
The Secretaries 

All Affiliated Units of 

Boxing Federation of India 

  

Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
This is to inform you that Boxing Federation of India is planning to hold Selection 

Trials for Elite Men at NS NIS, Patiala from 24th to 26th February, 2020 to select 

the fresh talent and reshuffle the existing strength of the boxers for National 

Boxing Coaching Camps for Elite Men at NS NIS, Patiala. 

  

1.      The National camp Boxers other than Ranking 1 & 2 and Gold & Silver 

in the Olympic weight categories of the last Elite Men’s National Boxing 

Championships held at Baddi, H.P from 03-11 October, 2019 are invited to 

participate. In the Non-Olympic weights (49 and 60 Kgs.) all National 

Campers will participate. 

  

2.      The Boxer who participated in the last ASBC Asian Youth Men’s 

Boxing Championships held at Ullanbaatar, Mongolia from 08-18 November, 

2019 and now turned Elite are also invited to attend the above said Selection 

Trails. 

  
3.      Gold and Silver medallist from Khelo India Youth Games held at 
Guwahati from 09-22 January, 2020 are also invited for the above said Trials. 

  

4.      Top four teams (State/Board) of last Elite National Boxing 

Championships held at Baddi, H.P from 03-11 October, 2019. i.e. Services, 

Railways, Haryana & Punjab  can nominate 06 (Six) Boxers. 

  
5.      Other State / UT / Boards can nominate a maximum of 2 Boxers from 

any of the 10 weight categories for the above said selection Trails. 

  

The boarding/lodging in Patiala on 24th  & 26th February, 2020 as well as To and 

Fro transportation from respective place to Patiala and back will be the 

responsibility of State/UT/Board/Individual. 

  

In view of the above, you are requested to kindly send your nomination to BFI 

at info@boxingfederation.in and copy 

to sg@boxingfederation.in and boxingfederation@boxingfederation.in, on or 

before 20th February, 2020. 
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Your nomination must be on letterhead with signature and stamp of the President 

/ Secretary of the Association / Board.  

  

Thanking you, 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

   

R.K. Sacheti 

Executive Director 

Boxing Federation of India 


